From: maria

Sent: 08 September 2014 12:30
To: Watts, Sam

Cc Planning

Subject: Planning aplication

Dear Mr Watts,

Thank you for coming this morning to view the site for the proposed installation of 3 air conditioning units
at 59 Mill Lane NW6 INB

The application reference is: 2014/5179/P

I am the owner of the flat next door at 57a Mill Lane. I strongly object to the installation of the air
conditioning units because my bedroom window would be next to it. The noise pollution, and the extracted
air would come in to my bedroom. And it would look very bad.

I suffer from asthma, and the last thing I need is io have bad air blown into my property. As for the noise,
the sugestion to "close the window" or "put air conditioning yoursel{" given to me by the owner of the
pharmacy next door is totally unrealistic to put it mildly. I bought this property a few months ago because of’
the quietness of the main bedroom. The nature of my work ( pianist) involves finishing work late at night,
and during the day I need to sleep with the window opened and no noise...

Hopefully you will put a stop to this application.

As a resident in Camden, [ feel entitled to be protected by Camden Council from any devices that would
cause considerable damage and unnecessary stress.

Kind regards,

Maria Garzon.



